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STUDENT VEHICLES 
Students who drive to school are required to drive directly to school, park their
vehicle in the designated area, leave it parked and unoccupied until it is time to
drive home. Students are not to drive during the school day without specific
permission from the school principal. 

Student cars are not to be driven or parked in the school bus loading area. Student
cars are not to be driven or parked on sidewalks. Careless driving on school property
is not to be tolerated. All vehicles are to observe a ten mile per hour speed limit on
school property. All student cars may be required to be registered at the school
principal's office.


